FOREST HOME TOWNSHIP
PARKS AND RECREATION
COMMISSION
MINUTES
October 16, 2019
5:15 PM

Members present: Carrie Hebden, Paul Trumble, Sheryl Guy and Stephanie Hebden.
Absent: Dean Crandall.

The Chairperson Carrie Hebden called the meeting to order at 5:15 PM.

PUBLIC COMMENT: There was none.
CORRESPONDENCE: There was none.

AGENDA:
It was moved by Trumble, seconded by S. Hebden, to approve the agenda as written. Motion
carried — all present voting yes.

MINUTES:
It was moved by Trumble, seconded by S. Hebden, to approve the meeting minutes of
September 18, 2019 as written. Motion carried — all present voting yes.

Dean Crandall arrived to meeting at 5:18 p.m.
OLD BUSINESS:

Arrowhead Park — Guy
Reported that the park is in good shape.

Gorham Beach —S. Hebden
Reported that rocks have been placed on both sides of the boat launch.

FHT Cottage Drive Family Park — Trumble/Crandall
Reported that the park is in good shape and that the irrigation system winterized.

Loon Nursery — C. Hebden
Reported in good shape and being used.

Glacial Hills — Crandall
Reported in great shape.
Friends of Glacial:
e Jim Fischer has stepped back from running volunteer program.
e Board members are changing.
e Electric status - no update.
e Continue to check on options available for additional properties.




C. Hebden - Pavilion Opportunities:
e John Willson of Northern Builders, LLC to provide estimate to construct a 24’x32’ Pavilion.
e Estimate forthcoming and available for the next Parks & Recreation Commission meeting.

Discussion followed.

Members agreed that this project should be added to work plan and budget for 2020-2021.

C. Hebden will present the concept of the project to the FHT Board to get their opinion and seek support
for the project in the next budget.

Torch Lake Family Park — Trumble/Crandall
Trumble reported that the park is in great shape and almost perfect.

30 Acre Parcel = All
No report/update.

Pinnel Road Ending — Trumble

Trumble reported that he had met with Corey as the site due to the continued erosion problem.
Discussed adding split rail fencing and additional rocks to discourage foot traffic in troubled areas.
Continue to monitor.

NEW BUSINESS:
There was none.

OTHER:
Next regular meeting set for November 20, 2019 @ 5:15 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 5:49 p.m.

Chairperson, Carrie Hebden Secretary, Sheryl Guy



